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 Spring is here! Please remember to label all Spring coats with your 

child's name. It is also time to replace your child’s set of extra 

clothes with warmer/spring weather clothes. 

We have a very busy April planned. When we return from Spring 

Break our class will be taking our spring walk looking for signs of 

Spring.                                                                                                      

Class 1 will be busy making crafts and learning about creatures that 

live Under The Sea for our Art Show theme this month. Earth Day is 

April 22nd. We will learn how to help and protect our Earth. To 

celebrate Passover on April 22nd we will be tasting Matzo at snack 

time. At the end of the month we will be planting sunflower seeds 

and watching them grow.  We will read the Very Hungry Caterpillar. 

The children will be making caterpillars and butterflies at craft time 

and learning about life cycles.  

ART SHOW: April 24 and 25th 
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